
We frequently hear... “Can I rake leaves into the street 
to be picked up?”

Now that fall is upon us, we will soon begin observing more and 
more leaves on the ground.  As a reminder, Village Ordinance 
states that it is unlawful to rake leaves into the street.  PLEASE 

DO NOT RAKE LEAVES INTO THE STREETS!!!

The reason for this is leaves block the sewers, plug the drains, cause damage to the 
street sweeper and create a safety hazard when the streets are wet or frost-covered.

Put leaves, vines, brush and clippings in either brown yard waste paper bags or in 
properly marked yard waste containers.  Complimentary “Yard Waste Only” stickers are 
available at the Norridge Village Hall.  Bosman Disposal will haul them away on garbage 
day.

As a reminder, yard waste pick up ends for the season on November 30th, and resumes 
on April 1st each year.

Thank you for your cooperation.  With everyone’s help, we 
can keep our streets clean, neat and safe.
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